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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
I am concerned that SB317 has even been considered.  I have relatives and friends 
who are teachers. The last thing they want are guns in or near schools. If armed guards 
have not been able to stop active shooters, why would teachers be able to stop active 
shootings?  
 
Please oppose this bill. 
 
 
James Klein 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


